UNAPPROVED
SELECTBOARD WORK SESSION MINUTES August 2, 2021
This meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:30 pm at the Town Office in
Dummerston, Vermont.
Members present: Zeke Goodband, Maria Glabach, Terry Chapman, David Baxendale,

Rebecca Lotka

The Board reviewed and discussed health insurance options. David will work on a summary for
the employees.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.

Approved

Zeke Goodband, Chair

Terry Chapman, Vice Chair

Submitted by: Maria Glabach, Clerk



